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Dear Ms. de Lourdes Pintassilgo,

I would like to extend my deep appreciation for your prominent
participation in the UNITAR seminar, "Creative Women in Changing
Societies" which was held 9-13 July 1980 in Oslo,Norwey. Your
expertise and thoughtful contribution greatly enhanced its proceedings.
I hope that the fruitful exchange of ideas and experiences which
took place at the semipar will serve to strengthen your own very
important work toward female equality.

We are currently in the process of preparing the seminar proceedirgs
and the background papers prepared for the seminar by its participants
for publication.

As I have not to date received your manuscript, would you please
forward it to UNITAR at your earliest convenience to ensure that your
valuzble contribution is included in the forthcomirg publication.
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Sincerely,

o
Davidson Nicol,
Executive Director,UNITAR

Maria de lourdes Pintassilgo
Alameza Street

Antonio Dos Capgzos

4=5 DRT Lisbon 1100, Portugal

)




